Letter of Intent

Dear BCSGA Committee.

I am writing to express my interest in being appointed to a leadership position within the Bakersfield College Student Government Association. As a dedicated Biology major at Bakersfield College and a current student in a master's program with an emphasis on leadership, I am deeply committed to student advocacy and systemic change.

My passion for leadership and student empowerment has led me to pursue roles where I can directly influence policy and champion the needs of my peers. I believe student government serves as a crucial bridge between the student body and institutional leadership. Through collaborative dialogue and strategic planning, we can ensure that student voices are heard and valued in decision-making processes.

My academic background in science, combined with my graduate studies in leadership, provides me with strong analytical, organizational, and communication skills. I have experience in nonprofit work, community organizing, and have worked on grassroots campaigns that focused on equity and access. These experiences have sharpened my ability to develop actionable strategies, listen empathetically, and stand firm on issues that impact student well-being.

Bakersfield College has a student government because students deserve representation, a seat at the table, and the ability to lead initiatives that reflect our lived experiences. BCSGA fosters civic engagement, leadership development, and a culture of responsibility and innovation that transforms lives both on and off campus.

Thank you for your consideration. I am eager to bring energy, insight, and commitment to the BCSGA.

We Are BC!

Sincerely, Lisa Brown